
From:                                 housing.development
Sent:                                  21 Sep 2021 12:26:11 +0100
To:                                      Int.Planning.Help;Waugh, Charlotte
Subject:                             RE: Planning Consultation - DC/21/1716/RM, Development Land, 
Brickfields Drive, Haverhill - CW

Good Afternoon Charlotte

Strategic Housing support this application in principle as it provides 30% affordable housing in line with 
the S106 agreement. However, I do have concerns with the affordable housing which will need to be 
addressed in order to have reasonable expectation of a Registered Provider transfer. I note that the In 
particularly some of the affordable dwellings not meeting NDS standards.

The mix required is;

2 x 1 bed (2 person)flat - minimum 50sqm
4 x 2 bed (4 person) houses - minimum 79sqm (currently 60.12sqm)
2 x 3 bed (5 person) houses - minimum 93sqm (currently 74.43sqm)
1 x 4 bed (6 person) house - minimum 106sqm

Affordable Housing is frequently occupied to maximum capacity and therefore it is important that NDSS is 
achieved.

I also have concerns with open market dwellings only accommodating for larger properties. The final draft 
housing mix assessment, although not published; is suggesting a mix of housing including 0-10% 1 
bedroom and 25-30% two beds. Haverhill has had an increasing number of larger properties built and I 
would therefore recommend to include some 2 bed open market properties.

Kind Regards
_______________________________________________________________________
Julie Salisbury
Housing Specialist Strategy & Enabling Officer
Strategic Housing
Direct dial01284 757608
Mobile07932 876530
Emailjulie.salisbury@westsuffolk.gov.uk

https://www.westsuffolk.gov.uk
West Suffolk Council
#TeamWestSuffolk

West Suffolk Council supports our staff to work flexibly and we respect the fact that you may also be 
working at different times to suit you and your organisation's needs. Please do not action or respond to this 
message outside of your own working hours.

West Suffolk Council is playing its part to support our communities and businesses during the COVID-19 
outbreak. Prioritising this work may mean other services are impacted or you may get a slower response 
than normal.

West Suffolk Council is the Data Controller of the information you are providing. Any personal 
information shared by email will be processed, protected and disposed of in accordance with the General 
Data Protection Regulations and Data Protection Act 2018. In some circumstances we may need to disclose 
your personal details to a third party so that they can provide a service you have requested, fulfil a request 
for information or because we have a legal requirement to do so. Any information about you that we pass to 
a third party will be held securely by that party. For more information on how we do this and your rights in 

https://www.westsuffolk.gov.uk/


regards to your personal information and how to access it, visit our website: 
https://www.westsuffolk.gov.uk/privacy/howweuseinformation.cfm
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From: customer.services <customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 03 September 2021 16:21
To: housing.development <housing.development@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Consultation - DC/21/1667/VAR,Development Land, Brickfields Drive, Haverhill - CW

Planning consultation  Please see attached
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